Your 2024 Delta Dental and DeltaVision benefits: What you need to know

2024 Delta Dental Insurance 
· There are NO CHANGES to the Uniform Dental Benefit (UDB) or supplemental dental plan benefits in 2024.
· Premium rates are available at www.deltadentalwi.com/state-of-wi 

2024 DeltaVision Insurance 
· There are NO CHANGES to the supplemental DeltaVision® plan, brought to you by Delta Dental of Wisconsin and EyeMed Vision Care in 2024.
· Premium rates are available at www.deltadentalwi.com/state-of-wi 

What This Means For You:
· If you are currently enrolled in dental AND/OR vision plans, you don’t need to do anything. You will be automatically re-enrolled in your plan(s). Plan selections and billing arrangements will remain the same. 
· If you are not enrolled in supplemental dental and/or vision plans and want to enroll, go to www.deltadentalwi.com/state-of-wi to view coverage options, and make benefit elections during Open Enrollment Sept. 25 - Oct. 20, 2023. 

Delta Dental of Wisconsin is proud to be providing your dental and DeltaVision plan benefits. If you have questions at any time, you can live chat with a Customer Experience Specialist at  www.deltadentalwi.com/state-of-wi or call 844-337-8383.


DeltaVision is underwritten by Wyssta Insurance Company

